March 12, 2020

In light of the events surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, after much discussion, both the BCCA
and the BCWCA have made the unprecedented decision to cancel our respective All County
Dinners on March 24" and March 25th. Any checks or money already submitted will be
returned. Both organizations will provide further information to all Athletic Directors as how
we will distribute all First Team All-County, Team of the Year and Coach of the Year Awards.

While we understand this decision may be met with disappointment, we had to make a
decision with the best interest of student-athletes, families and coaches in mind.
Unfortunately, we are in a current state of uncertainty, let’s hope for a return to normalcy in
the coming weeks.

Thank you for your support on this matter,

Joe Spafford Nicole Pacciani
President, BCCA President, BCWCA



